
From: Hayden Grooms <haydengrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
To: oranpsmith@gmail.comoranpsmith@gmail.com

Date: 2/14/2017 4:04:41 PM
Subject: Pastor's Day Photos

Good afternoon,

Thank you so much for taking the time to meet and pray with Lieutenant Governor Bryant and myself 
this morning. Prayer sessions like the ones we had this morning are a great reminder of what truly 
matters. I am attaching a few of the better photos I was able to take. I encourage you to share these 
photos with the other pastors in the group and with us on our social media sites.

Furthermore, there is an excellent video of Lieutenant Governor Bryant and Doctor Ken Ham 
speaking at Bob Jones University on Genesis and creation that Mr. Varat would like to share with the 
coalition of pastors that accompanied you today. I believe that the men and women with you today 
would appreciate the message and help us spread it further. Please let me know if, and how we can 
best, share this message with you.

Again, thank you for taking the time to meet and pray with us this morning.

Sincerely,

Hayden Grooms
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